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The Commission recently announced the maximum compensation rate for
injuries arising on and after January 1, 2014, is $752.16. Read more

As always, feel free to contact any of MG&C’s South Carolina workers’
compensation attorneys to address any questions you may have.

This legal update is published as a service to our clients and friends. It is intended to
provide general information and does not constitute legal advice regarding any
specific situation.
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